
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74893 

County, City, still at odds over contracts 
(KMZA)--Negotiations continue between Nemaha County and the city of Seneca
on agreements for the county to provide dispatch services for the city and for the
county to lease the city's emergency services building for the county-operated
ambulance service.

Nemaha County Attorney Brad Lippert told the Nemaha County Commission
Monday that the city wants both agreements to have eight-year terms.
Commissioners advised Lippert to let the city know they would prefer to have
five-year terms on both agreements.

The latest contract proposals would have the city pay $6,524 monthly for dispatch
services and the city to receive $1,470 for ambulance service rent.

The current dispatch services contract was negotiated in 2011 and was for a ten
years.

The city wants to begin receiving rent to house the ambulance service in the
city-owned building.
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